
Lupus Care Coordination Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Patient's Name] 

From: [Your Name] 

Subject: Lupus Care Coordination Update 

Dear [Patient's Name], 

I hope this message finds you well. I wanted to provide you with an update regarding your lupus 

care coordination. Our team has been actively working to ensure that you receive comprehensive 

support and management of your condition. 

Here are some key updates: 

• Your recent lab results have been reviewed, and we will discuss the next steps during 

your upcoming appointment on [Insert Appointment Date]. 

• We have scheduled a follow-up consultation with your rheumatologist on [Insert Date], 

where we will discuss any necessary adjustments to your treatment plan. 

• New resources and support groups for lupus patients are available, and I encourage you 

to take advantage of these opportunities. 

• For any new symptoms or concerns, please reach out to me directly at [Your Contact 

Information]. 

We are committed to providing you with the best possible care. Please do not hesitate to reach 

out if you have any questions or need further assistance. 

Thank you for trusting us with your healthcare needs. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Title]  

[Clinic or Hospital Name]  

[Contact Information] 


